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NWO-CFA Cell, Corporate Office,
807, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

Harish Chandra Mathur Lane, 

Janpath, New Delhi – 110001

Tel.: 011 - 23734354

_____________________________________________________________________________________

No. 25-10/2011-NWO-CFA/IN                                                               Dated      09.08.2012

To,

The Chief General Manager,

All Telecom Circles/Telecom Districts

Sub :- Clarification on implementation of revised ISD tariff under Landlines / WLL services.

Kindly refer to BSNL Corp Office letter no. 3-1/2010-R&C (CFA)  dated 31.07.2012 regarding ‘Rationalization of rates of ISD calls made from Landline network, clarification has been sought by field units for implementation of these charges on WLL lines. 

In this regard, it is being clarified that the revised ISD Call tariff issued vide above mentioned letter is applicable for Landlines, FLPP(G) and V5.2 based WLL landlines only. The said tariff shall not be applicable for MSC based WLL lines. 
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Copy to-  GM (NWO-CDMA), BSNL CO 
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